
RANGER REPORT 

October 

Hello everyone! 

Hello fall! The bigger cats started moving this week, water temps have dropped some with the 

cooler nights. This past weekend, larger baits were the ticket for cats. Bass are hitting 8-inch 

purple worms and creature baits. Our rental boats will be pulled for winter maintenance 

sometime in October. Also, on October 7, we will begin our fall hours and close at 8pm. There 

are still plenty of cats to be caught, come on out! 

 

Creel Count: Catfish - 370, Bass 39, Bluegill 6, Carp 3, Total 418 

All Bass Safely returned to the lake 

 

2020 Board of Directors Elections Coming Up 

 The 2020 SBEA Board of Directors election is coming up in November. Now's the time to start 

thinking about possible candidates to fill 3 (3 year) positions. All candidates must have been a 

SBEA member in good standing for at least 1 year prior to the date of their nomination. Only 

members who are retired from or currently employed at Spirit and Boeing employees are 

eligible to serve. Nomination forms will be available at the SBEA store inside of Meritrust 

Credit Union on S. Oliver and the lake store on September 21. Nomination forms will be 

accepted September 28 - October 9. No forms will be accepted after 5:00 p.m. on October 9. If 

you have questions about what a Board member does and their obligations please call 

Trish at 522-2996 or contact a present Board member. Their email address is on the SBEA web 

page under About. 

Retired Spirit/Boeing SBEA Members, make your voice and vote count! IF you know a fellow 

SBEA retiree who would like to be on the Board of Directors (including yourself) please pick up 

a nomination form and sign them (you) up. Registration forms will be available at the SBEA 

store inside of Meritrust Credit Union on S. Oliver, SBEA office and the lake store. Nomination 

forms will be accepted Sept. 28 – Oct. 9. 

If you will give us your email address, we will email you a ballot form. Please email Steph at 

steph@beatoday.com & we can email you a ballot. 
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